

WEST MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

46 Highlander Drive, West Milford, New Jersey 07480 Phone: 973-697-1700 www.wmtps.org Fax: 973-697-8351

> Alex Anemone, Ed.D. Superintendent

Barbara Francisco Business Administrator/Board Secretary Daniel Novak
Director of Education

Elizabeth McQuaid, OTD Director of Special Services

"Success Starts Here"

December 4, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In accordance with Chapter 14 of the New Jersey State Sanitary Code and the New Jersey Administrative Code Citation 8:57-4.1 to 8.57-4.20, all children entering the 6th grade or comparable age level for special education and those children born on or after 1/1/97, will need the following immunizations for admittance to school for the 2020-2021 school year:

T dap (1 dose)

Meningococcal (1 dose)

Physician documentation of these vaccines must be submitted to the certified school nurse prior to entrance into school. There is no grace period and there will be no exceptions. All 6th graders must be in compliance.

The West Milford School Nurses will be updating student records on a continual basis. Any time your child receives these new mandated vaccines, please forward verification to the Health Office of your child's school. If you have any questions, please contact your school nurse.

Please return this form no later than January 13, 2020.

Sincerely,	9	☐ I have read the above immunization requirements	
ElizMe			
Elizabeth McQuaid, OTD			
Director of Special Services		Student Name (Print)	Parent Signature

CF:hf